Annex to the
Grant Agreement for Erasmus +
Internships

REGULATIONS RELATING TO THE CORONA PANDEMIC

	



Name of the participant: ………………………………………………………………………….

Health and safety is a top priority in the Erasmus program.

The participant undertakes to inform himself/herself about the situation in the host country and the related relevant instructions and regulations on the websites of both the Federal Foreign Office and the Robert Koch Institute before and during their stay. Additionally, the participant is obliged to take out the DAAD insurance for internships.
Furthermore, the participant undertakes to respect the regulations and instructions of the host country and the host institution.
It is up to the participant to decide whether, after assessing the current situation, the stay abroad can be carried out and continued (but attention: mobility in the event of travel warning, see below). Possibly, a virtual start of the Erasmus mobility and the later physical continuation should be considered.  

Mobilities that could not be started physically due to the corona pandemic, can be started online and - if possible - physically continued a little later. A mobility that has been started physically in the host country and, if necessary, is carried out online will be financially supported. This also includes a possibly necessary quarantine period at the beginning in the host country. Periods spent in the home country, including home office for the internship, cannot be financially supported. 

You can find more details on how to deal with the Corona pandemic within the Erasmus programme here: 
https://eu.daad.de/service/faq/coronavirus/de/76109-coronavirus-und-erasmus-haeufig-gestellte-fragen-von-gefoerderten-studierenden/

Websites of the Federal Foreign Office:
https://www.auswaertiges-amt.de/de/ReiseUndSicherheit/covid-19/2296762

Websites of the Robert Koch Institute:
https://www.rki.de/DE/Content/InfAZ/N/Neuartiges_Coronavirus/Risikogebiete_neu.html

DAAD insurance:
http://www.leonardo.ovgu.de/Vorbereitung/Versicherung.html 

Instruction: Mobility in the case of an existing travel warning of the Federal Foreign Office

Travel warnings from the Federal Foreign Office contain an urgent appeal to refrain from travelling to a country or a certain region of a country. They are only issued if travelling to these countries or regions can pose an acute risk to life and limb. Travel warnings are rarely issued. Germans living in this country may be asked to leave for their own safety. Travel warnings represent the highest possible warning level for stays abroad that can be issued by the Federal Foreign Office. 

We strongly advise against traveling to any country or region as long as there is a travel warning in place for the area.
If you still decide to travel there, you do so at your own risk and responsibility.
Should you encounter difficulties or incur increased costs in this case, you are not entitled to any support from the Leonardo-Office in Saxony-Anhalt or your sending university. 

By signing this document, the participant confirms that he/she has read these instructions and refrains from any claims for damages which may arise from such stays from such stays against the Leonardo- Office Saxony-Anhalt and the sending university. 






…………………………………………………..
Signature



………………………………………………….., ………………………………….	
Place                                                    Date
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